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Top Tip 

Take some time this week to talk to each other. More than that, make sure you find time 
to listen to each other.  

Each person in your household will be feeling very differently about  
everything that has happened over the last few weeks. Take some time 
to let everyone try to put into words how they are feeling and really  
listen to each other. You might find that things are more positive than 

you think. I am really enjoying the opportunity to spend some quality time with my 
children. With nothing else to do, they are actually talking to me occasionally! As a 
parent of teenagers, this is new territory for me! How are your conversations going 
with your children?  

18th May 2020 

TRANSITION FOR ALL 
Week 8 

Transition support 

Thank you so much to the children and parents who have shared their work with me to pass onto secondary schools, I 

have been inundated with amazing work from children in a range of year groups! The first 2 to come in were from Evie 

and Jake who currently both attend Springfield. I know the secondary schools love to see your work so keep it coming! 

This weeks task: 

Why not challenge your new teachers?  I see lots of people having family    

quizzes. Lets make a huge Sandwell schools quiz! 

Pick your favorite subject and create a quiz for one of your new teachers. Can 

you think of some questions that they will find difficult to answer? Take the 

opportunity to really test the knowledge of the teachers!  I am sure if you send 

me all of your questions the staff in your new schools will be happy to take 

your quiz and send you the answers they have come up with for you to mark! 

Use your knowledge, your old work books, talk to family to help, whatever you can do to challenge the teachers! This 

doesn’t need to be a transition task, whatever your year group, I can pass on any quiz questions you come up with! Just 

email me at liz_stevenson@sandwell.gov.uk and tell me your current school, year group and future school.  


